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versionCharacterization of human equine serum-derived heparin-
like factor as a potential biomarker for metastasis by using
comparative proteomics analysis. To identify biomarkers that are
potentially useful for differentiating between patients with lung
cancer with and without metastasis, we performed a comparative
proteomics analysis between patients with lung cancer with and
without metastasis. The equine serum-derived factor was identified
as a potential biomarker for metastasis using in-gel digestion and
mass spectrometry. Forty-eight proteins were identified by
comparing the serum proteins of lung cancer with and without
metastasis. Among the proteins, 25 proteins were up-regulated and
2 proteins were down-regulated in metastatic cancer. Four
proteins, including equine serum-derived heparin-like factor, were
up-regulated in metastatic cancer. Our results demonstrate that
the equine serum-derived heparin-like factor may be a potential
serum biomarker for metastasis of lung cancer.The present
invention relates to a new and distinct cultivar of Osteospermum
plant botanically known as Osteospermum ecklonis and hereinafter
referred to by the cultivar name ‘Balsamlinum’. The new cultivar
originated in a controlled breeding program in Santo Domingo,
Dominican Republic during February 2000. The objective of the
breeding program was the development of Osteospermum cultivars
that are freely flowering with unique flower coloration and medium
green-colored foliage. The female (seed) parent of the new cultivar
was the Osteospermum cultivar designated ‘P-99-07-08’, U.S. Pat.
No. 8,844,582, characterized by its violet ray florets, medium
green-colored foliage, and moderately vigorous, compact-mounded
growth habit. The male (pollen) parent of the new cultivar was the
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